
Festival of Plants  

On Saturday 20th May 2017 

10:00 - 17:00 at Cambridge Botanical Garden 
 

There is something for everyone at this year’s Festival of Plants.  Free garden tours, ask-the-gardener and 
plant science stalls where University researchers share how they are using plant science to solve global 
problems, are just a few of the highlights on offer at this family event, held tomorrow (Saturday 20th May) at 
Cambridge University Botanical Garden. 

Full details can be found on the following link: 

http://www.botanic.cam.ac.uk/Botanic/Event.aspx?p=27&ix=734&pid=2718&prcid=0&ppid=2718 
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